The Independent Grammar School: Durham

Photography Consent 


Parents agree that a student’s photograph or image may appear with his/her name attached in printed or electronically transmitted internal school publications. When such images are offered for publication in the public domain (including the school’s website, newsletters, etc.) parents are deemed to have consented to publication of the image of their child, provided that the child’s name is not shown in association with the image. The child’s name will only be shown in association with an image published in the public domain when the child’s parent (or, for a child age 16 or over, the child him/herself) has first given consent. The Principal reminds parents annually that, unless we hear to the contrary from them, we assume that we have their consent to take photographs of their children at IGS: Durham. 



[bookmark: _GoBack]Name of child 	__________________________________________________

Signed ______________________ (Parent/Carer)		Date ________________


Signed ______________________ (Parent/Carer)		Date ________________




______________________________________________________________________________

FOR OFFICE USE


Received (date)	______________		Signed 	______________________

Filed 			______________
